
  

 

  
 

Statement from the Secretary 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 9, 2013 

Contact: AHCA Communications 

(850) 412-3623 

  

Statement from Secretary Dudek concerning Kaiser Foundation Affordable Care Act 

Estimates  

 

“Today I sent a letter to the Kaiser Foundation requesting they share the ACA expansion 

assumptions used to create their cost estimate, which is approximately $8 billion higher than the 

Agency's most recent estimate. We look forward to hearing from them.” 

 

A copy of the letter Secretary Dudek sent can be found on the Agency's website at 

www.ahca.myflorida.com under the Agency News tab. 
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